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Comments: The proposed development on Holland Lake will only further incite destruction of local ecosystems

and prevent people from truly experiencing the natural splendor of Montana. Development on the lake may bring

in wealthy tourists, but at the cost of sacrificing the land, animals, and local culture, and will further exacerbate

the class divide; an issue that is already much too prevalent in Montana. In keeping the values that truly matter in

mind, and for the sake of upholding your responsibility as stewards of the land, we urge you to not approve this

development project. 


